
BONTERRA HOA MEETING 

May 5, 2015 

Chris Haines called the meeting to order at 7:10 

In attendance 
Jeff, Kathy, Rob, Remy and Yvette all present  

Approval of Minutes 
The minutes from the last meeting was reviewed.  Motion made by Jeff to approve minutes, seconded by Rob, 
all in favor. 

Old Business 
The pedestrian gate repair was discussed.  Chris reported that the pedestrian gate will be installed within the 
next 2 weeks per the vendors email. 

Chris presented the vinyl sign for the garage sales to the board of directors.  Remy to hold the sign and display 
for the garage sales when required.  

New Business 

The board discussed the proposal from Greenpoint to have new flowers planted and mulch laid.  Motion made 
by Rob to approve both the new flowers and mulch all areas, seconded by Remy, all in favor.  
 

Board request Chris to start gathering bids to have the community roads resealed.   

Next Meeting 

June 1, 2015 at 7:00PM at the Dunkin Doughnuts in Valrico. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:59PM. 


